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Dr + Mrs RS Yeo
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Dear Mr Clark

Further to our comments letter of 20-01-2016, which crossed with various new documents being 

submitted; please kindly not the following points in addition to our ojections on the proposed 

development:

1) Where will the residents of the proposed house park their car(s)?. If this is to be on the driveway 

itself then this will add to congestion and unsafe turning circles here.

2) What does the red dotted line on site plan drawing 005 adjacent to no 25C Frognal refer to?

3) The issue of daylight/overshadowing should be considered together with those of privacy; noise; 

overlooking; and light pollution; when building facades are in such close proximity to each other; any 

one of these can represent a wholesale reduction in amenity to a neighbour.

Kind Regards

25C Frognal

London

NW3 6AR
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